Cemetery Trustees

Amended and Approved Minutes
April 5, 2016

Meeting opened at 6:30.

In attendance were Guy Pike, Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, and Steve Honeycutt.
Officers were chosen as follows: Chairman Susan Weeks, Treasurer Peter Sluski, Secretary Guy Pike.

Sexton Steve Honeycutt was on hand to discuss the Sexton's duties. discussion concerning the mowing
schedule resulted in a determination that Guy and Steve will tour the various sites in preparation for a
meeting with Corey Hunter.

The corner markers for three different plots need to be set. Sue will contact the office coordinator.

A request for an early burial sparked a discussion concerning soft/ wet ground which could result in
considerable damage to the Cemetary grounds. It was resolved to adhere to the current regulations to

avoid such damage.

Guy had toured both the French and Neal cemeteries and noted similar damage to each one's defining
walls.

The meeting was adjourned by unanimous vote at 7:45PM.

Presented by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetary Trustees



